
UNITED STATES BANKRUTPCY COURT 

NORTHERN DISTRICT OF OHIO 

 
Bankruptcy Court Upgrade to NextGen CM/ECF 

 

On August 2, 2021, the United States Bankruptcy Court for the Northern District of Ohio will 
upgrade its Case Management/Electronic Case Filing System (CM/ECF) to the Next Generation 
of CM/ECF (NextGen). This upgrade will provide users with several benefits including Central 
Sign-On, which allows e-filing attorneys to use one PACER login and password to access any 
NextGen court (district, appellate, and bankruptcy) in which they practice. 

 
Please visit our NextGen CM/ECF Information page for more information on actions you will 
need to take with your PACER account prior to August 2, 2021. 

 
FOR THE COURT 
Josiah C. Sell, Clerk of Court 
United States Bankruptcy Court 
Northern District of Ohio 

 

Date of Issuance: May 20, 2021 

https://www.ohnb.uscourts.gov/content/nextgen-cmecf-information
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